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On our last day of school for a little while, children took part in a bespoke Mad Science experience on 

renewable energy. The day-long workshop was kindly organised by the team at TTP Group, Melbourn and was 

a great distraction for staff and children alike. The children got involved with experiments such as Pesky Plastics 

with Professor 51, Energy Burst with Zoe Zinc and Renewables with Atomic Andie.  

 

On Monday, hundreds of thousands of children in the UK will embark on an unprecedented remote education 

experience as schools close and they remain at home in attempts to contain the coronavirus outbreak. You 

should by now have received exercise and multiple reading books with logins for online learning sites. We will 

continue to send daily signposts for home learning and look forward to hearing from you and seeing photos of 

your home learning. For those few pupils eligible for emergency care places, we hope to have secured more 

information for you and will communicate this as soon as we can. From the team here…we wish you well! 

 


